
Halloween 

On the last week for Halloween, our children 

made Halloween pumpkins out of balloons, 

skeleton masks and 3D skulls. 
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Parent Information 

• Children are required to be at The Hub for 

9.00am and collected at 3pm. Children who 

arrive late, will be registered late and a 

report is provided to schools to update their 

attendance. If you have other arrangements, 

then these will have been agreed with Mrs 

Bullock and Miss Wyld and you can disregard 

this notice. 

∗ Please can we also ask that Golden Books are 

returned to The Hub daily as we love sharing 

all the fun and positive things your child does 

at The Hub 

∗ For children who have appointments and 

need to arrive later or leave earlier you must 

provide an appointment card/letter. If this is 

not provided, then we will be unable to 

accommodate the arrangement.  

∗ Don’t forget Stay & Play is every Thursday 

morning from 9.15am – 10:30am. 

∗ Children need to wear their own school 

uniform when attending The Hub if not 

please could we ask that you send your child 

in trousers and a polo top. 

 

Website – https://www.aspirebm.co.uk/ 

Email – info@aspirebm.co.uk 

  Keep up to date & follow us on Twitter 

@aspirebm 

Keep up to date by liking and following 

our Facebook page 

@aspirebehaviourmanagement 

Parent link:  

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents 

 

What we have learnt this Term! 

During Autumn Term 1 the children have learnt some of 

the below topics  

Space, looking at the different planets and the solar 

system. They have learned about Neil Armstrong 

walking on the moon. The Den class performed a song 

all about the planets, well done! 

People who help us, from the police to firefighters and 

who we need in different situations. They have learnt 

about Florence Nightingale, Dentists and Vets. 

All About Me, the children learnt all about themselves 

and their interests and dislikes, the colour of their hair 

and eyes, family & friends, and their favourite food! 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning  

Due to the current situation we were unable to hold a 

coffee morning, instead the children baked cakes to take 

home for a donation to the charity, across both Hubs we 

raised £16.50 which is great! Thank you to all who donated. 
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Upcoming Events 

 

Upcoming Topics 

 

Bonfire Remembrance 

Body Parts Winter 

Remembrance  Light, Shadows, Dark 

Colours Christmas  

Bonfire Night  Thursday 5th November 2020  

Maths Week W/C  9th November-13th November 2020 

World Science Day  Tuesday 10th November 2020 

Remembrance Day  Wednesday 11th November 2020 

Children in Need Friday 13th November 2020  

Diwali  14th November  

Road Safety & Anti-Bullying Week Monday 16th November 2020 

Young Minds Charity  

On Friday 9th October, all the children wore yellow Tie Dye 

t shirts they have made earlier in the week to raise 

awareness for Young Minds which is a charity for mental 

health.  We raised a total of £110 across both Hubs which is 

fantastic!! 

 

We are a member of the Nurture 

Group UK and use the theory 

and practice of Nurture Group 

Principles.  

  

 

Covid -19 

Please keep up to date with the 

government guidance around Covid-19 

and keep safe. If you require any 

further information  please check the 

government website or call our office 

on 0333 2008705 
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